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The Center for Disability Services is committed to open and on-going communication with families. We would like to inform you that one of our Glenville CloverPatch staff has tested positive for COVID-19. This staff has not been in any other school building or on any other school grounds. 
The school administration has been in contact with the local Department of Health and is fully cooperating with any contact tracing efforts. The DOH will reach out to all individuals who have had contact and advise them to isolate and arrange testing. 

Due to the requirements of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPPA) we cannot disclose any personal information about the staff who tested positive or those that have been in contact with this staff person. The staff has been placed in isolation and will remain there for a period of 14 days before returning to school. 

Currently all school locations will remain open for in-person and hybrid education with the exception of rooms directly effected. Glenville CloverPatch school is closed today and receiving a complete 360 cleaning. As we move forward we will continue to supply immediate and open communication to parents and guardians. 

Thank you,

Karen Macri, Deputy Executive Director, Children’s Services
